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The MOBIUS Executive Committee met briefly with Erlene Dudley and Martha 
Alexander after the December 3, 1999 Council meeting to discuss the plans for the 
MOBIUS annual meeting. A draft program was presented and discussed. Dates for the 
meeting were discussed and June 2 was selected, with June 1 also being reserved for 
Council to meet. Martha will check on the availability of University facilities for dates 
and report back to the Committee. The MOBIUS Office will host a reception the evening 
of June 1 so that staff of member libraries can visit the Office.  
 
Valerie Darst 
MOBIUS Executive Committee Secretary 
 


